
 
 
 

 
 
 

U-Boat Week - Project  
GUE PROJECT BRIEF - 2023 
 
Over 20 U-Boats sunk or got lost along the present Polish coastline. U-Boot 
Hunt 2023 was an ini=a=ve of the GUE diving community from Poland. Here, 
divers were invited to help document, preserve, and beFer understand the 
history of these iconic wrecks. 

Although there are at least three documented wrecks of German 
U-Boats within one hour from the port of Gdansk, they are not 
very common among local divers. The reason for that might be: 
depth, condiAons (currents, temperature, visibility), ghost nets 

present on the wrecks, unknown points of interest and more. We 
would like to shed more light on these gems of naval history and 

invite you to visit our unique dive sites. 
 

STATUS: ACTIVE. First edi3on will take place in 2023, July 6-10th. 

HOW TO BE PART OF THIS PROJECT  
• Contact Bartek Trzcinski directly for more 

informa5on and how to get involved: 
bat@gue.com 

• Minimum cer5fica5on: GUE T1 
 

LOCATION 
• Gdansk, Poland 
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